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CORNING JOINT FIRE DISTRICT 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC HEARING pursuant to Town Law 
§181(3)(a) will be held on Wednesday, October 16th, 2024 commencing at 7:00PM at 
the North Corning Fire Department, Inc., located at 3344 Baker Street EXT, Corning, 
New York to discuss the contents of the Corning Joint Fire District’s proposed 2025 
Budget and to hear all persons interested in the subject.  A copy of the proposed budget 
is available for inspection on the Corning Joint Fire District website 
(www.corningjfd.org), on the Town of Corning website (www.townofcorningny.org), and 
at the office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Corning during regular business hours. 
 
October 10th, 2024      
 

Board of Fire Commissioners 
       Corning Joint Fire District 
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